
Love walking? We do, too!
The City of Citrus Heights is developing a Pedestrian Master Plan to prioritize the installation of 
sidewalks, crosswalks, walkways, and other pedestrian improvements over the next 30 years. The 
City’s objective is to create a complete network of pedestrian improvements to make walking easier 
and more comfortable for our residents.

The DRAFT Master Plan identifies new sidewalks where sidewalks are missing, closure of sidewalk 
gaps, and overall pedestrian improvements throughout the community.  For more information, 
see www.WalkCH.net.

Workshop Coming Soon!

We want to hear your comments and thoughts about new and improved pedestrian facilities in your 
neighborhood and throughout the City. The City is hosting a Community Workshop on Tuesday, 
November 17, 2015 at the Citrus Heights Community Center from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. A short 
presentation on the Pedestrian Master Plan will take place at 5:15 p.m. The workshop is an 
opportunity to provide feedback about sidewalks and other pedestrian related improvements.

Can’t attend the workshop?

We still want to hear from you! Log-on to www.WalkCH.net to complete the online 
survey.


